
Poulshot Annual Village Meeting 
 

Monday 13th May 2013, 8.00pm,  
Poulshot Village Hall 

 
 
Attenders: approx 19 people  
 
1. Welcome 
 
2. Annual Village Accounts for 2012/13 were approved for audit. 
  
3. Annual Reports – looking back over the year and plans for the future  
 
The reports were as follows:  
  
Church  
Repairs have been carried out to stone work and windows.  
There will be a summer concert on Tuesday 4th June, at 7.30pm, with pupils from 
Dauntsey’s School. Tickets cost £8.00 and can be purchased from Mr 
N.Hunloke.  
 
Ladies Club 
The Ladies Club continues to meet once a month, occasionally going on visits.  
All ladies are welcome.  
 
Village Trust 
The Village Trust has been busy planting trees; limes, oak, and ash. Thanks 
were given to the land owners. The Village Trust hopes that everyone is enjoying 
the new bench in the Green Gardens.  
Note from audience: bench is not bolted down properly.  ACTION: Clerk 
Member of the audience thanked the Parish Council for the upkeep of the pond.   
 
Village Hall 
The Village Hall is in better condition than ever. There is one small area with 
damp which will be tackled in the coming year. The Committee is looking forward 
to receiving the village photograph.  
 
Bonfire Club 
£100 has been pledged by the PPC. All donations gratefully received. 
 
History of the Village Green 
The Village Green was originally Common Land.  
In 1965, the Common Registration Act was passed and in 1968, Poulshot 
registered its village green. The Green Gardens was first included then excluded. 



The Village Green was properly registered under Mr Hues’ chairmanship in 2009. 
It is now protected by certain laws and there is no doubt about its status. 
Residents with prescribed rights across the green had to register them. 
A question was asked about what happened to those residents who didn’t renew 
their rights. 
 
 
 
 
Signed:                                                                   Date:  
 
 
 
 
Chairman of Poulshot Parish Council  


